

Dear First Graders,



I am so excited to be your teacher! You are going to have so much fun and learn so many new things this year. Our classroom is decorated with a bunch of animals – like a zoo! What is **your** favorite animal? Tell me when I meet you in September!

Here are some fun facts about me. I love traveling, the color yellow, and being active (swimming, hiking, and more!). I can't wait to learn all about you.

Remember to bring all your supplies, a backpack, and a healthy snack for the first day of school. We are going to have a wonderful year together!

Love, Mrs. DePasquale



